
Layton High School 

Summer Driver’s Education 2022 

 

  Registration for summer Driver’s Education will begin on 

Monday, April 11, 2022. You MUST have your Learner’s Permit 

with you to register. You can not register without it. The 

student also needs to bring their permit with them the first day 

of class. The fee for the class is $160, due at the time of 

registration.  

 There will only be one summer session this year:   

July 11-22 

The classroom part of Driver’s Ed will be done during these 

dates. The driving part could be done during these dates or 

after depending on road instructor availability. 

The class will start at 7:30am and go until 10:30am each 

day. YOU CAN NOT MISS A DAY OR LEAVE EARLY FOR ANY 

REASON. IF THIS HAPPENS, IT IS AN AUTOMATIC FAIL AND 

YOUR MONEY IS NOT REFUNDED. Understand that it is a state 

law, not school, or district policy, that each student is required 

to have 27 seat hours. If there is a conflict, please contact Mrs. 

Katoa at ekatoa@dsdmail.net ahead of time.  
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